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WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
COMMITTEE OF THE CABINET MEETING – 23 MAY 2006 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Committee of the Cabinet meeting on 23 May 2006 
took the following executive decisions following consideration of a report on the 
following matter: 
 
Submission of Building Schools for the Future Outli ne Business Case 
 
Decisions: 
 
(a) Approved the BSF Outline Business Case for submission to Partnerships for 

Schools and the DfES; 
 

(b) Noted that a further, Final Business Case would be required after the 
procurement exercise; 

 
(c) Authorised the Chief Executive, in consultation with the Cabinet Member for 

Children’s Services, to make any necessary changes to the Outline Business 
Case suggested by Partnerships for Schools and the DfES; and 

 
(d) Supported the proposal that other Council services on BSF sites could be 

incorporated into the procurement process, within BSF procurement 
timescales and as part of the procurement documentation, and noted that this 
proposal would be considered by full Cabinet in due course. 

 
Reason for Decisions: 
 
The Outline Business Case shows that the plans for capital investment are currently 
affordable within the allocation of DfES funds.  The business case needs to be 
submitted to Partnerships for Schools and the DfES by the 27 May 2006 for their 
consideration and approval so that the project can move to the procurement stage. 
 
 
The decisions come into force on publication of this notice. 
 
 
C T Wilson 
Director of Legal and Administrative Services 
Westminster City Hall 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON 
SW1 6QP 
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